Transportation Communications
International Union

An affiliate of the International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers

Robert A. Scardelletti
International President

September 22, 2009

H. Edward Hanway, Chairman & CEO
CIGNA Corporate Headquarters

Two Liberty Place

1601 Chestnut Street

Philadelphia, PA 19192

Dear Mr. Hanway:

On behalf of the members of the Transportation Communications International
Union/IAM whose dental benefits are administered by your company, | request that you
cease 1) your opposition to a public health insurance plan option within national health
care reform legislation, 2) the use of union paid premium dollars to finance your
opposition activities.

To be successful, health care reform must include cost containment. The public
health insurance option is the only credible proposal currently before Congress that
promises immediate relief from skyrocketing costs.

It is offensive to ’me, and/ to the members of TCU that your company uses union
paid premium dollars or payments to oppose the health care reform that working
families need.

This matter is vital to the interests of union members and extremely urgent. |
would request a response to this letter by September 30, 2009.

i

Robert A. Scardelletti
International President

CC: Executive Council

4 3 Research Place ¢ Rockville, Maryland 20850-3279 ¢
Phone—301-948-4910 ¢ FAX—301-948-1369 ¢ Website—www.tcunion.org
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Transportation Communications
International Union

An affiliate of the International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers

Robert A. Scardelletti
International President

September 22, 2009

Scott P. Serota, President & CEO
Blue Cross Blue Shield Association
225 North Michigan Avenue
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Serota:

On behalf of the members of the Transportation Communications International
Union/IAM whose collectively bargained health care benefits are administered by your
company, | request that you cease 1) your opposition to a public health insurance plan
option within national health care reform legislation, 2) the use of collectlvely bargained
premium dollars to finance your opposition activities.

To be successful, health care reform must include cost containment. The public
health insurance option is the only credible proposal currently before Congress that
promises immediate relief from skyrocketing costs.

It is offensive to me, and to TCU members that your company uses collectively
bargained premium dollars to oppose the health care reform that working families need.

We intend to work with our employers to end your company’s use of collectively
bargained premium dollars to oppose the interests of union members and employers.

This matter is vital to the interests of union members and extremely urgent. |
would request a response to this letter by September 30, 2009.

Sincerely,

Robert A. Scardelletti
International President

CC: Executive Council

& 3 Research Place ¢ Rockville, Maryland 20850-3279 ¢
Phone—301-948-4910 ¢ FAX—301-948-1369 ¢ Website—www.tcunion.org




Transportation Communications
International Union

An affiliate of the International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers

Robert A. Scardelletti
International President

" God Bless America

September 22, 2009

Ronald A. Williams, Chairman & CEO
Aetna

151 Farmington Avenue

Hartford, CT 06156

Dear Mr. Williams:

On behalf of the members of the Transportation Communications International
Union/IAM whose collectively bargained health care and dental benefits are
administered by your company, | request that you cease 1) your opposition to a public
health insurance plan option within national health care reform legislation, 2) the use of
collectively bargained premium dollars to finance your opposition activities.

To be successful, health care reform must include cost containment. The public
health insurance option is the only credible proposal currently before Congress that
promises immediate relief from skyrocketing costs.

It is offensive to me, and to TCU members that your company uses collectively
bargained premium dollars to oppose the health care reform that working families need.

We intend to work with our employers to end your company’s use of collectively
bargained premium dollars to oppose the interests of union members and employers.

This matter is vital to the interests of union members and extremely urgent. |
would request a response to this letter by September '30, 2009.

it

Robert A. Scardelletti
International President

CC: Executive Council

¢ 3 Research Place ¢ Rockville, Maryland 20850-3279 ¢
Phone—301-948-4910 ¢ FAX—301-948-1369 ¢ Website—www.tcunion.org




Transportation Communications
International Union

An affiliate of the International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers

Robert A. Scardelletti
International President

September 22, 2009

Stephen J. Hemsley, President & CEO
UnitedHealth Group

P.O. Box 1459 _

Minneapolis, MN 55440-1459

Dear Mr. Hemsley:

On behalf of the members of the Transportation Communications International
Union/IAM whose collectively bargained health care benefits are administered by your
company, | request that you cease 1) your opposition to a public health insurance plan
option within national health care reform legislation, 2) the use of collectively bargained
premium dollars to finance your opposition activities.

To be successful, health care reform must include cost containment. The public
health insurance option is the only credible proposal currently before Congress that
promises immediate relief from skyrocketing costs.

It is offensive to me, and to TCU members that your company uses collectively
bargained premium dollars to oppose the health care reform that working families need.

We intend to work with our employers to end your company’s use of collectively
bargained premium dollars to oppose the interests of union members and employers.

This matter is vital to the interests of union members and extremely urgent. |
would request a response to this letter by September 30, 2009.

Sincerely,

Robert A. Scardelletti
International President

CC: Executive Council

& 3 Research Place ¢ Rockville, Maryland 20850-3279 ¢
Phone—301-948-4910 ¢ FAX—301-948-1369 ¢ Website—www.tcunion.org




